La Canada High School
7-12 School Site Council

February 10, 2009

Staff: Kevin Buchanan, Dr. Damon Dragos, Mark Ewoldsen, Mary Walsten, Justin Valassidis, Mrs. Omae, Janice Fuhrman, Mrs. Choe, Mrs. Dalbeck, Richard Weld, Dr. Luzak, 

Parents: Mrs. Smith, Mrs. Toomarian, Mrs. McCoy, Joy Smith, Beth Gordon, Jon Jilg, Sue Cavanaugh

Students: Mary Young, Megan Nathan, Joyce Lee, Lauren Gokey, Ailin Kim, Joelle Dorse

Principal Reports

Mr. Dragos


-Short weeks this and next week


-Success of CAHSEE 


-Final Week of winter athletics, spring starts soon!


-We didn’t get distinguished school App

Mr. Buchanan


-7th and 9th physical fitness tests for all students soon to get their PE credit


-EAP soon, to wave English and Math placement for Cal States

Dr. Luzak


-STEP Started Monday the 9th, 11 options


PTA honored -15 Students for reflections last week


-Saturday there was a band event, complete with a silent auction


-Monday the 9th the second GATE speaker came to talk about the legal process and courtrooms


-Wednesday the 11th is the v Day dance


-This is the last week for basketball


-Soccer starts today, the 10th 

*Mary Walsten motioned to approve the minutes. Motion seconded by Mark Ewoldsen. Motion carried.

State Data Testing Analysis 

Dragos


-We have both this and last year’s data to juxtapose


-We want to go back and look at areas where we can improve because we have no critical areas where we have failed

Dr Luzak


-In 7th grade they scored above 90%!


-They have created more Pre Algebra classes due to success


-In 8th grade scores were also high


-They are revisiting the anchor assessment and pacing guides to improve scores

The Budget: Dr E


-We have no extra funds to spend


-We need to start looking at department requests


-We are applying for numerous money grants to help with the problem

-Question proposed: Should we revert to having people come with budget proposals that would make meetings longer?



-Mrs. Omae suggested we create a request form with the budget proposals.



-There was a general consensus to her proposal to make the request forms available on line



-We have decided staff can make a list of 5 requests to submit

Election Ballot for Next Meeting


-Mary Young and Emily Toomaraian are in charge of the election forms


-We want to have an approved ballot with names by the March meeting

Agenda For Next Meeting


-Budget requests

-Election Ballot

Academic Decathlon: Dr Ewoldsen


-Dr. E thanked us for our Ok to take material from Gabe


-This year was a huge success! And the program is growing!

*Meeting adjourn at 3:36

